
Report on NDLI Activity: IEEE User Awareness Program on 25th April 2023 

 

The 2nd local activity organized by National Digital Library of India (NDLI) RCCIIT Local Chapter 

was the IEEE User Awareness Program for faculties, staffs and PG students of the college on 25th April 

2023. The program was inaugurated by Prof. (Dr.) Anirban Mukherjee, Principal of RCCIIT and also 

Patron of NDLI Local Chapter. He explained the importance of NDLI and the significant role played 

by Digital Section of Central Library of the Institute in enriching research infrastructure. Mr. Raj 

Mahapatra, Training Manager, EBSCO Information Services delivered the lecture and demonstrated 

the various services provided by IEEE to the researchers apart from conventional access of papers 

through ASPP package. 33 members of the club had participated in the said event. The session became 

interactive as various participants raised queries about the extent of services available through the 

Xplore. A few glimpses of the event are given below: 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


